CENTRAL UNIVERSITY OF ODISHA, KORAPUT
OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC RELATIONS

NOTICE

Date: 03.02.2021

Be aware to fake e-mails

This is to inform all teaching and non-teaching staff of

the University that fake emails are being circulated, asking
i/ds of Hon'ble

In this

for monetary assistance from forged e-mail
Vice-Chancellor, Registrar and other Officials.
connection many a complaint has also been received.

Recently one of our faculty has been defrauded involving
Rs.37, 500/- .

Hence, all are informed to remain cautious against such
calls/e-mails from fake email id and report to nearest Police

Station immediately, if such unfortunate incident occurs.
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